22 Benedictines Enter University

If we were happy that 15 Benedictines entered University last year, you will be delighted to note that as many as 22 Benedictines succeeded in entering the University this year. This is a very significant achievement as almost 30% who sat for the Advanced Level examination gained entrance. We salute our hardworking Director Rev. Bro. Granville Perera and the entire teaching staff for the wonderful turnaround of the standard of education at College within a short time. St. Benedict’s have proven beyond any doubt that we have the resources to produce the best and we must take every effort to maintain and improve on this fine performance. As Bro. Director explained, there is more room for improvement and with a little bit of hard work and support from you, we can achieve and earn the reputation as the best boys’ educational institution in Sri Lanka before long. 

Courtesy Webmaster St Benedict’s College Colombo.

